
Dear Brooke Grove Families, 

Thank you for a wonderful four weeks of school! Students and staff have established positive 
relationships, settled into routines and have been actively engaging in classroom learning and 
assessments. Time is already flying by - Fall is officially here and I hope that all families who celebrate 
Rosh Hashanah have a wonderful holiday! Wishing a restful and rejuvenating weekend to all. Just a 
reminder that there is no school on Monday for staff and students, and that next Friday, 9/30 is an early 
dismissal day. Dismissal is at 12:55. Please see the attached newsletter for more information and 
updates, including our Staff Spotlight and our new Family Feature!  

Warmly, 

Jolynn Tarwater, Principal 

 
 
Attachments: 

messages/attachments/42a3caa33d56ad5859de42800f080dd8/9.23.22_%281%29.pdf (1235.0 KB) 
 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fstorage.googleapis.com%2Fpt04-1%2Fmessages%2Fattachments%2F42a3caa33d56ad5859de42800f080dd8%2F9.23.22_%2525281%252529.pdf&data=05%7C01%7Ctammy_hertel%40mcpsmd.org%7C37d0e037c0f345a2c34608da9dac0c47%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C0%7C0%7C637995659515461632%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=a3Nzb5aq1xQFULpT4cPgNRqskKmn0sxkC%2FE3qMDuuxs%3D&reserved=0

